
 

 

From: OfficialInformation@my.ccc.govt.nz

Sent: August 11 10:48:23

To:

Subject: [ Ticket: 451818 ] E-scooters in Christchurch

 

Dear 

 

Thank you for your email, received on 10 August. You requested the following information, under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings
Act 1987 (LGOIMA):

 

"A summary of the total number of e-scooter trips as reported by the companies Flamingo, Beam and Lime to Christchurch City Council starting from the month of
September 2020 until July 2021, split per month."

 

Please find below a summary of e-scooter trips by the companies Flamingo, Beam and Lime from September 2020 until July 2021. 

I hope this information assists, however please let me know if you have further questions. 

 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

 

Publication of responses to LGOIMA requests

Please note: our LGOIMA responses may be published on the Christchurch City Council website a month after they have been responded to, with requesters’
personal details withheld. If you have any concerns about this please contact the Official Information team on officialinformation@ccc.govt.nz.

 

Yours sincerely,

 

Gypsy Stevenson
Graduate Advisor
Official Information Team
 
 

 

 

Contact us

 03 941 8999

From:                              OfficialInformation@my.ccc.govt.nz
Sent:                               Friday, 24 September 2021 2:14 pm
To:                                   Official Information
Subject:                          Fwd: [ Ticket: 451818 ] E-scooters in Christchurch
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